
Daniel Cate's Top 10
List for Disposal of
Trash & Yard Debris
Pick-up is on Tuesday and Friday. If Trash Day

falls on a holiday, pick-up will occur on the

next business day.

Only household trash can be placed in a

City-provided garbage can. No dead deer,

frozen cats, ducks, or raccoons. Daniel

says he does not provide taxidermy drop-

off services, but he can provide

recommendations.

All household trash must be bagged,

including kitty litter!

Disposal of needles must follow

the protocol of the manufacturer

and should not be put in trash

can. Fairyland Pharmacy can

order approve disposal

containers.

Follow the 4 x 4 Rule of Thumb

for limbs and branches. They

cannot be greater than four

inches in diameter and four feet

in length .

If needed, additional cans may

be purchased by contacting the

City at 706-820-1586, ext. 3
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Leaves and brush must be kept

in separate piles. Daniel says,

“Combined piles of sticks and

leaves will require hospital visit

for leaf machine”

7. 

Yard debris should

not be left on road, 8.

No building materials from demolition,

construction, remodeling by

homeowner or contractor, hazardous

waste, paint, mattress and box

springs, tires, etc. 

9.

10.

placed in a stormwater

ditch, or on the sidewalk, 

nor obstruct a fire hydrant, stop sign,

culvert, or telephone pole. 

Follow these rules of engagement to

help us keep our community Fairy

Nice and Magical!


